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Term 4 Week 9 - 5 December 2013 

 

Manning Gardens Public School 

 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 6552-6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Principal’s Message 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Mrs Puckeridge 
at this time, as she mourns the passing of her hus-
band, Mike.  

Presentation Day is tomorrow (Friday). This ceremo-
ny is all about acknowledging and celebrating the 
achievements of our students over this past year. 

We also have some great student performances that will certainly WOW 
you. We hope to see every parent at this very special event! 

The last day of school for students K-6 is Wednesday 18 December. 
School staff will be spending the last two days of the school year (Thursday 
19 December and Friday 20 December) becoming more acquainted with the 
new English Syllabus that will be implemented in 2014. 
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Canteen open every Tuesday 
and Wednesday. 

 
Fundraising every Monday, 
Thursday and Friday. 

PRESENTATION DAY THIS 
FRIDAY! 

Please be seated by 9:45am! 

Kindergarten—Year 1 
swimming: 

LAST TIME NEXT MONDAY! 

HAVE YOU BEEN A VOLUNTEER AT 
OUR SCHOOL IN 2013??? 

A morning tea for all volunteers will 
be held on Tuesday 10 December   

at 10am. 

Term 4 Week 7 (mainstream classes and support unit): 

80 students had perfect attendance. This is 50% of the student population.  
Term 4 Week 8 (mainstream classes and support unit): 

76 students had perfect attendance. This is 48% of the student population. 

GRAPEVINE 
What’s happening at the Gardens? 

FOOD ALLERGY ADVICE: We have a student with a NUT ALLERGY. We ask all 
families not to bring any nuts or nut products onto the school site or to school  

activities. This is a risk minimisation strategy for this student!  
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Help us teach our kids to 
be strong and smart! 

WE           MGPS! 

These are our proposed new school beliefs! 

What do you think? 

We value your opinion! 

Leave a comment at the school office or with any 
staff member. 

We want 100% support from students, staff, parents 
and community before we change our beliefs! 


